
 

June 7, 2023  

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

 

We are currently seeking contributions to support the Oakview Cyber 

Dragons FTC#8580 Robotics Team at Oakview Middle School. 

Our goal is to move beyond the Michigan qualifying events, to the Michigan State Championship and 

then possibly even the World Championship in Houston, TX. 

This is our team’s 3rd year participating in FTC Robotics. Last season our team received 2nd place for 

the Connect Award at the Rochester Qualifier, received 3rd place for the Control Award, the Judge’s 

Choice Award, and was a finalist alliance at the Pellston Qualifier, and earned a ticket to the state 

championship. At States we earned the 3rd place award for robot design.  Without the help of our 

sponsors none of that would have been possible.  We hope to continue learning and growing this 

season, but in order to do that we need help in raising enough funds for tools, parts, supplies, 

competition registrations, and travel expenses.  Please consider contributing to our team with one of 

the following sponsorship levels. 

 

Any amount is appreciated, and in-kind donations are accepted, as well. 

All donations are tax deductible. 

 

Our mission is: To inspire young people to be science and technology leaders and innovators, by engaging 

them in exciting Mentor-based programs that build science, engineering, and technology skills, that inspire 

innovation and that foster well-rounded life capabilities including self-confidence, communication, and 

leadership. 

Checks can be made out to:  Lake Orion Community Schools 

Please add in the memo line:  FTC Robotics Team #8580 

Checks can be sent to: Oakview CyberDragons, 480 Cinnamon Ridge, Lake 

Orion, MI 48362 
Please send the logo you would like us to use as a vector file, like AI (Adobe Illustrator) or EPS (Encapsulated 

PostScript), if possible.  

If you have questions or need more information, please feel free to contact us:           

oakview8580ftc@gmail.com       248-302-4178 (Laura Hasselbach, head coach) 

Sincerely, 

Oakview Cyber Dragons #8580 

mailto:oakview8580ftc@gmail.com

